Irwin, Steven

13-0990-EL-136N

From:

PUCO ContactOPSB

Sent:

Friday, June 13, 2014 8:09 AM

To:

Irwin, Steven

Subject:

Greenwich Wind Farm

From: PUCO ContactOPSB

Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 12:01 PM

To: Jessica Williams Cc: PUCO ContactOPSB

Subject: RE: Greenwich Wind Farm

Jessica,

Based on the GIS data submitted by the applicant, Windlab, an approximate distance from your residence at 3227 Omega Road would be .57 miles, or 3,026 feet, from proposed turbine #24.

(map)

Please note that this data was developed and provided by Windlab to help the public visualize what has been proposed for Board consideration. This map does not constitute official approved turbine sites or imply OPSB approval.

We're in the process of making the GIS data available on our website for this project.

Thanks,

Steve

From: Jessica Williams [mailto:mountainbikemama@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 11:31 AM

To: PUCO ContactOPSB

Subject: Re: Greenwich Wind Farm

Dear Steve,

Thank you for the response. Upon viewing the maps in the documents I see that a wind turbine is very close to my property at 3227 Omega Rd. Could you tell me exactly how close I am to the proposed wind turbine? I was under the impression that these turbines would be much further south, not in my backyard. I am extremely concerned about this new information. Do I have any rights or say about this proposal since my family and I will be directly impacted by it's presence?

Thank you.

Jessica Williams

On Thursday, June 5, 2014, Puco ContactOPSB < ContactOPSB @puc.state.oh.us > wrote:

> Ms. Jessica Williams,

> >

```
>
> Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark, OPSB
case number 13-0990-EL-BLN. Your comments will be docketed within the public comments on the case
record.
>
>
>
> The entire case record for this project is available online at:
http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/CaseRecord.aspx?CaseNo=13-0990. Of particular note, the Staff Report of
Investigation for this project outlines the Staff's investigation of probable impacts and recommendation to the
Board.
>
>
> The Greenwich Windpark remains pending before the Board. Ultimately, the Board's seven voting members
will make a decision whether or not to certificate the project. For information about how the local residents can
get involved in the Board's process, please visit the Board's Public Participation page. If you have further
questions about this page, please free to give us a call at 866-270-6772.
>
>
>
> If you have any additional questions, please let me know how I can be of further assistance,
>
>
> Thanks,
>
> Steve
> -----
> Steve Irwin
> Public Outreach Coordinator
> Ohio Power Siting Board
> 614.466.2871
> OPSB.ohio.gov
> </mail/u/0/s/?view=att&th=1466bd837747cfc3&attid=0.1&disp=emb&zw&atsh=1>
>
>
> From: Jessica Williams [mailto:mountainbikemama@gmail.com]
> Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 1:20 PM
> To: PUCO ContactOPSB
> Subject: Greenwich Wind Farm
>
>
> To Whom It May Concern,
>
```

> I am a landowner in Greenwich Township in Huron County Ohio. I am writing to express my concern over the proposed wind farm in my community. I have recently been made aware of the possibility that wind turbines can have adverse effects on the health and wellbeing of people living near them. Upon first reading that the wind farm was being considered in our area, I was unaware of the negative impact that they have so I was neutral to the idea. Concerns are now being brought to my attention and I am growing quite apprehensive about the idea. I strongly desire that more research be done on possible adverse effects of wind turbines before they be allowed to be put in my area. I would also like to be informed of any action I can take to postpone this process until further research can be made. Thank you for your time and attention to this serious situation.

> Sincerely,

>

> Jessica Williams